

# Site Council Agenda and minutes

June 2, 2021

Members present: green = present

- Parents: Alyssa Alloway, Sara Pohrman, Tracey Flannel, Michael Patin, Whitney Ziemak
- Students: Eli Lofgren, Carmen Ramseyer, Kim Cortes-Martinez, Mary Volk
- Voting staff members: Julie Conroy, Kees Keizer, Amy Wolf, Kym Duncan, Damon Messer, Erin Voelker, Amanda Williams, Crystal Ginger, Allison Leepin, Alan Simpson, Brian Davis
- Non-voting staff members present: Laurel Hess, Kate Poland, Kathleen Gloss, Lenka Cervenkova

<b>Students, especially those who are most marginalized, are at the center of our conversations and decisions. Every time. Every day.</b>	
1) Active Listening for Understanding - ask questions for clarification - assume good intentions - give grace and patience	3) Stay engaged and on task - think outside of the box - monitor your attention
2) Equity of Voice - pause for / allow think time - invite all perspectives - speak responsibly from your perspective	4) Accept non-closure - relentless focus on the outcomes - circle back to make decisions - respect start/end times

Agenda Item	Notes/Outcome
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Introductions               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ Please be ready to share:                   <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Name</li> <li>● Connection to GHS</li> <li>● Ice Breaker: What plans do you have for summer?</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<p>New members for next year: Kathleen Gloss and Lenka Cervenkova</p>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● <a href="#">Budget</a> breakdown: ALL funds together now               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <a href="#">Request form</a></li> <li>○ <a href="#">Follow up info from staff</a> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ <a href="#">Math funding request</a></li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<p>Retreat day coming up in August.            New member, Lenka Cervenkova, introduced.            Math funds request discussed, \$1,192.            Request unanimously approved with the stipulation that the math department keep in mind accessibility and user friendliness of the Desmos program.            Ideas for remaining Site Council funds:            Creating a professional development library for staff.            Asking departments to create requests for summer PD that they are already planning on doing. \$4379 remaining.</p>

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Filter group for next year: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Chair:</li> <li>○ Co-chair (?):</li> <li>○ Secretary:</li> <li>○ Student Representative:</li> <li>○ Parent Representative:</li> <li>○ Classified Representative:</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<p>Filter groups for next year discussed. Groups asked to discuss the viability of their sub group for next year.</p>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● <a href="#">Breakout Groups</a>- <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Breakout groups mixing subgroup members:</li> <li>○ Is this a good direction for our school? Why?</li> <li>○ Do you have any extension ideas?</li> <li>○ Do you have any thoughts/ideas for next year?</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<p>Breakout groups discussed bullet points listed on the left column.</p> <p>Site Council retreat reminder: In August, 3 hours on GHS campus, typically 3rd week in August.</p> <p>Next year's filter group roles introduced. Let Erin know if you are interested</p>
<p><b>Next Meeting: August! Date TBD</b></p>	

Follow up/Action Item	Timeline	Person Responsible
Post agendas publicly- on website	ASAP	Keizer
Solicit requests for year-end PD fund requests.	Before year end	Voelker
Let Erin Volker know if you are interested in joining the filter group next year, and if so, which role(s).	Before year end	Anyone interested